
Mr. John Kricorian 
c/o St. James Armenian Church 
834 Pepper Avenue 
Richmond, Virginia 23226 

Dear Mr. Kricori n: 

April 16, 1979 

We are extremely grateful for your willingn ss to 
be a St. Vartan c.teward and for your generosity i n don­
ating $100.00 {o e hundred dollars) in your capac ity as 
a Steward for on year. 

We hope thi will be a beginning in establi hing 
true stewardship in our Church. 

A special 1 pel pin designed for our Stewards by 
the noted artist Walter Kaprielian is attached t this 
letter. We hope you will wear it proudly as a symbol 
of your Stewardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your Ste ardship 
regularly each year, about which we will be in t ouch with 
you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Enclosures: Rece "pt number 29872 
Lapel Pin 
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Yours sincerely , 

Syraun Palvetzian . 
Dtrector / t 
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